
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, June 21 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………..Carol Zimmerman  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..………Anthony Keller  
Tuesday, June 22 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…………Christine Durr  
      6:00 PM  Holy Trinity……..………Christian Gottschlich  
Wednesday, June 23 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel………………Matilda Smargiassi  
    12:00 AM  St. Joseph…………….…Joel Piastro 
Thursday, June 24 
        7:30 AM  Emmanuel….………….Michael McDonald  
      12:00 PM St. Joseph……………….Berneice Baltes  
Friday, June 25 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel..…………….John & Mary Ellen Hoefler  
     12:00 AM St. Joseph……………….Marie & Annie Kastle 
Saturday,  June 26 
       7:30 AM Emmanuel………………Noland Gray  
     12:00 PM  St. Joseph…………..…...Carmen Florio  
       4:30 PM  St. Joseph………….........Kathy & Jim Pettit  
                                                                Anniversary 
       5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………..…..Eugene B. Wilson  
Sunday, June 27 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………..For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………..For our parishioners  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………….For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………..Dick & Anna Leibold  
                                                                     
 
Next Week’s Readings:   
Wisdom 1:13-15; 2:23-24; Psalms 30:2, 4, 5-6, 11, 12, 13; 2 Corinthi-
ans 8:7, 9, 13-15; Mark 5:21-43 OR Mark 5:21-24, 35B-43 
 
 
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Gary Adams, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 

 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
  
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 20, 2021 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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  DEACON RUSTY’S REFLECTION 
 
The first reading from Job began in a rather interesting way don’t 
you think? “The Lord addressed Job out of the storm…,” That seems 
kind of an odd place for the Lord to be doesn’t it? But turning to the 
Gospel we find something similar. Our Lord is fast asleep in a boat 
as the Apostles did all in their power to keep it afloat in the midst  
of a terrible storm. Now, at first Our Lord choosing this time for 
slumber might seem, at the very least, a bit odd, especially given  
the dire situation. But it becomes interesting and even somewhat 
amusing when we consider that in the first reading God spoke to Job 
out of the storm! So perhaps, just like someone who lives near train 
tracks hardly notices train whistles or the sound of trains going by, if 
you are God who is used to being in the midst of storms, why would 
being in yet another prevent you from getting a little shut-eye? 
  
In any case, let’s carefully review the sequence of events from the 
Gospel: (1) In the midst of the storm the disciples woke Jesus up, (2) 
Our Lord told the sea, “Quiet! Be still!”, then (3) There was great 
calm. It was at this time, Jesus asked the disciples, “Why ARE YOU 
terrified?” Not why WERE YOU terrified, that is, during the storm, 
but why ARE YOU still terrified now? You see, the focus of the  
disciple’s terror had moved from the storm, to the power of Our  
Lord to quiet the storm! They didn’t understand that power and that 
terrified them. And that is what Our Lord revealed to the disciples as 
the key to understanding, the key to “fearing not”; whether we are in 

the midst of the storm or witnessing the mighty power of God. He 
asked the disciples, “Do you not yet have faith?” Faith, then, is the key. 
  
The fact is, neither human reason, human intellect, nor science, nor 
the scientific method exhaust the sources of truth. For faith reveals to 
us realities and truths not discoverable by science. Realities like truth 
itself, beauty, and goodness. Truths like wisdom, justice, honor,  
and love. These are not material realities and therefore cannot be 
measured by scientific instruments nor described by mind-numbing 
statistics. Even more important than that, faith leads us to the source 
of all truth. Faith enables us to go beyond discovering something – 
beyond understanding an abstract truth, however profound, however 
sublime – to an encounter with someone – a real, living, and  
substantial person – Truth Himself; and this without fear. For this 
person, the very image of His Father, Our Lord Jesus Christ, is also love. 
  
All this has particular significance for fathers on this Father’s Day.  
For it serves to remind us that our role in the family goes well  
beyond providing for their material needs. Indeed, the responsibility 
fathers are entrusted with is a sacred one. Our culture is unleashing 
storms on our children and the family itself the likes of which we 
couldn’t even have imagined when we were growing up. And our 
kids will be looking to us to lead them – they will be looking for men 
of God. And in the midst of these storms our children need to see us 
going to Jesus as the disciples did. But not in fear, but rather with 
great confidence; with the kind of faith and love that drives out all fear. 
  
That is why our Catholic faith is the most precious gift we can give 
our children. And while we may not see the fruit of our labors right 
away, God will honor our efforts to be a witness to our children, He 
will honor the example we set for them, whatever age they may be 
and at whatever age we start doing so.  
  
But we can’t simply be men who know something about God, we 
need to be men of God. They need to see in us men who no longer 
live for themselves. They need to see that we love Our Lord Jesus 
Christ, that we have an intimate and personal relationship with Him, 
that we are men of prayer who daily spend time with Him. Men who 
pray with them and show them how to live out their faith. 

 
Welcome Little Sisters of Mary Immaculate of Gulu! 
The weekends of June 19th and 26th a missionary Sister will be with 
us to speak to us about their mission in Uganda. A second collection 
will be taken up to support the Sister’s Mission. 

 REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
  
Celebrating the Bicentennial of the Archdiocese! 
The first Catholic diocese west of the Allegheny Mountains was 
established in 1808 in Bardstown, Kentucky. Its frontier territory 
was enormous. Thirteen years later, on June 19, 1821, Pope Pius 
VII decided to divide the Bardstown Diocese to better serve the 
growing population of Catholic settlers, immigrants and Native 
Americans. The newly-created Diocese of Cincinnati, the eighth 
Catholic diocese established in the United States, originally  
encompassed Ohio, Michigan and parts of Wisconsin.  
 

Today the Archdiocese of Cincinnati radiates Christ to almost 
half a million Catholics living in 19 counties of Western and 
South-Western Ohio. Through its families, parishes, schools 
hospitals, social service agencies and other ministries, the  
Archdiocese of Cincinnati proclaims the goodness, beauty and       
truth of the Catholic Faith.   
 

Our three parishes in Downtown Dayton help tell the story of the 
history of the Archdiocese. Emmanuel parish was founded in 
1837 as the first Catholic parish in Dayton and was German 
speaking. St. Joseph Church was founded in 1847 as the first 
English speaking parish in Dayton. Holy Trinity Church was 
founded in 1861 and the original church still stands as the oldest 
Catholic Church building in Dayton.    
 

As we celebrate this bicentennial year and prepare for the future, 
please keep the intention of the Archdiocese in your prayers as 
we enter the Beacons of Light pastoral planning process. Find 
out more about the history of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati by 
visiting the website: https://200.catholicaoc.org/timeline#1837 
 

Bicentennial Prayer 
Mary, Mother of the Church and our Mother, present our prayer 
of thanksgiving to your Son. Beg from Him the graces we need 

to be faithful disciples who follow Him with enthusiasm and joy. 
May our witness to the love of God bear fruit in our archdiocese, 

parishes, homes and hearts. Teach us to be God’s 
joyful witnesses, to Radiate Christ in all we do, so that all people 

might know, love and follow your Son 
through this life and into the next. Amen. 

 
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. Teens who have  
completed 6th grade through graduating high school are invited 
to participate in this apostolic retreat helping seniors with  
ordinary outdoor chores i.e., yard work, spring cleaning, etc. The 
retreat begins on Friday, July 30th to get acquainted, distribute 
work assignments and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning 
teams will be sent out after the 7:30am Mass at Emmanuel. 
There is a $10 fee if you sign up before July 11 and $15 fee if 
you sign up after July 11. Financial Assistance is available.  
If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with  
outdoor chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love 
to come and help you. Adults are needed to serve as crew  
leaders. Crew leaders can be college freshman through retiree 
age. To request help for your house project, or to volunteer as  
a Youth Worker or Adult Crew leader, please contact Lynda  
Middleton at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or 
Fr. Matt at mattkeller1988@gmail.com. 
 
AGAPE Praise & Worship Night...Join us for  an evening of 
praise & worship on Saturday, June 26, 6:30-8 p.m. at St. Joseph 
Church. All are welcome--young and old, families, singles, cou-
ples. The evening will include Eucharistic adoration, confession, 
intercessory prayer teams, and musician Joe Lundin will lead us 
in worship. For more fellowship, hop across the street afterward 
and grab a drink with us at the Dayton Beer Company! This 
event is hosted by Arise Dayton, whose mission is to set hearts 
on fire for Jesus and create missionary disciples by fostering a 
culture of praise, encounter and mission in Dayton. 
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Save The Date: Holy Tr inity’s Vacation 
Bible School will be July 5 through July 9 
and is open to all children ages 4 through 10 
years old. Older kids are welcome to come 
be helpers. In the meantime, please mark it 
on you calendar, bring your kids, grandkids 
and neighbor kids. All are welcome. Call the 

parish office – 937 228-1223 for registration forms. 
 

Stupendous Science – Vacation Bible School 
9:00 A.M. until 12:00 Noon 

Your help is needed:  Adult and Youth Volunteers 

Snack donations:  Small boxes of raisins, cookies, pudding cups,  
small bags of salty snacks, fruit cups, freezer pops and small  

bottles of water. 

Items for health kits: tooth brushes, small tubes of toothpaste, pocket 
combs, disposable razors, band aids, individually wrapped wet wipes, 

summer socks, gallon size plastic bags. 

All items may be placed in the back of the church. 
 

Welcoming New Parishioners 
If you and your family have been attending Holy Trinity, but have not 
yet registered as members and would like to do so, please go to our 
website www.Holytrinitydayton.org and locate the registration form 
under the tab “About” fill it out and submit, or if it is easier for you 
just call the parish office at 937-228-1223. Thank you. 
 
This year, we honor St. Joseph, the 150th anniversary of the 
declaration that St. Joseph is the Patron of the Universal Church. St. 
Joseph is most well-known as the patron saint of fathers, families, and 
workers and special patron of all those forced to leave their native 
lands because of war, hatred, persecution or poverty. You may have 
noticed that our St. Joseph altar includes lit candles during Mass and 
flowers in this honor. Following is a prayer to St. Joseph: 

 

Hail, Guardian of the Redeemer, 
Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
To you God entrusted his only Son; 

in you Mary placed her trust; 
with you Christ became man. 

Blessed Joseph, to us too, 
show yourself a father 

and guide us in the path of life. 
Obtain for us grace, mercy and courage, 

and defend us from every evil. Amen. 
 
We are Happy to Announce! 
The Old Fashioned Holiday Bazaar will be returning to Holy Trinity 
on Saturday November 6. 
Breakfast with Santa will be Sunday December 5. 
More details will follow in future bulletins. 
 
Craft evening in preparation for  our  Craft Booth at the Bazaar  
will start up on Monday, August 16 in Trinity Center, 4:00 to 7:30 
p.m. If you have a craft that you would like to teach to our group of 
crafters, please come to the meeting with a sample to share with us. 
We are also looking for different ideas to work on, so bring samples 
of products so we can make some decisions for future meetings. 
 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 13, 2021 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,400.00                $4,859.00 
     
Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

    
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Prayer List 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Vacation Bible School will be held at Emmanuel Church the 
week of July 19th through July 23rd and is open to all children. 
You’re officially invited to the Marvelous Mystery, The Mass Comes 
Alive. The kids will become immersed in the greatest mystery on 
earth as they spend a week learning about the incredible treasure of 
the Mass. Registration deadline is July 7th and the form is available 
in the back of church or at www.emmanuelcatholic.com. If you have 
any questions, please contact Br. Matt, 937-228-2013 or at 
brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com.  
 
Congratulations to our  2021 Emmanuel Music Fund Scholarship 
recipients, Megan Bartz and Gabriel Schutte! Thank you to all who 
applied; we are grateful to you for your interest. Our next application 
process will begin in the spring of 2022. 
 
Donations for  the continuance of the Emmanuel Music Fund are 
always welcome; contact Michelle Carner, Music Director, at 937-
478-4097 or place your donation in the offertory collection basket in 
an envelope marked, "Emmanuel Parish Music Program Fund."  
Thanks to all those who have so generously supported our program! 
 
New Series Beginning! Being Catholic in an Unbelieving World… 
Please join us on Sunday, June 27 after the 10:30 Mass in the school 
for a light lunch and an open forum discussion on “Being Catholic in 
an Unbelieving World.” In this new series we will speak to the  
challenges and difficulties you, your family, and friends are facing in 
today’s world by having presentations and discussion forums on how 
to face these challenges. There are forms in the back of the church on 
which you can list topics you would like to see addressed. Place them 
in the box provided. You may also fill out the form online at  
https://tinyurl.com/BeingCatholic. For details contact Deacon Rusty. 

 

 Happy Father’s Day! 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 13, 2021 
 

     Weekend Offertory:                                    Collection  
                                                                          $7,559.00 
     St. Vincent DePaul:                                     $   755.90 
     Year-to-date Deficit:                                    $9,650.00  
 

   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

Rebekka Anders                  
Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula 
Caleb Fowler 

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Aimee Storm 
Susan Varmuza  
Justin Williams   

Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       
Matthew Melvin          

Virginia Allen 
Ralph Berry 
Teresa Bond 
Daniel Branch  
Dave Cartuyvelles 
Lisa Cartuyvelles 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Rick Emerick  
Anna Espy 
Annette & John Fohl  

Cindy Gardina 
Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
Brian Hausman 
George Hendrix   
Kathleen Knight 
Trisha Junker 
Dan Kuenle 
Thomas Ledinsky 
Patrick McDonald 
Brian Napier 

Tony Rocco 
Eric Rosenthal 
Randy Rosenthal 
Matt Sanctis 
Molly Schneider 
Robert Thoman 
Jan Timerding  
Trina Umberg 
Daniel 
Helen 

mailto:www.Holytrinitydayton.org
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 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH Continued... 
 

Holy Year in Honor of St. Joseph - Our St. Joseph Parish in  
Dayton has been designated by the Archbishop as a temporary shrine 
in honor of St. Joseph. A pious visit to St. Joseph’s church during this 
holy year is an occasion for receiving a plenary indulgence for those 
who recite an Our Father and the Creed, along with fulfillment of the 
other requirements for obtaining an indulgence (prayer for the 
intentions of the Holy Father, sacramental confession, and reception 
of Holy Communion). 
 

Parish Life Center—Capital Campaign Update.  Thank you to  
all parishioners who have made a pledge to our campaign. To date  
we have pledges for $696,665 and have received $422,514 in 
donations! We are closing in on our stretch goal of $750,000. If you 
haven’t made your pledge yet please do so today! The stretch goal 
will help us balance rising costs due to an increase in square footage 
for the building, Covid shortages and project delays.  With your help 
we are building for the future on the foundation of our past!  
 

  
 
 
 
Chaminade Julienne is hiring! CJ is seeking community-oriented 
individuals to fill positions posted on the school's website: 
cjeagles.org (employment opportunities). Staff and teaching 
opportunities are currently available. 
 
Mount St. Mary’s School of Theology equips lay Catholics to 
grow in faith, knowledge and skills through classes and programs 
designed specifically for busy adult learners. Class locations: main 
campus in Cincinnati or the St. Charles Center, US Rte. 127, Celina. 
Email smcgurgan@athenaeum.edu, or call 513-233-6127 or 513-231-
1200. Registration open now: www.athenaeum.edu  
 
Permanent Deacon Application Cycle to Begin - Men of the 
archdiocese who are interested in applying for the Permanent Deacon 
Formation class beginning in September 2022 should contact Deacon 
Mark Machuga, Director of the Office of the Diaconate, at 
513.263.6641 or deaconoffice@catholicaoc.org. The application 
cycle for the next class has begun. Pre-requisites, qualifications and 
procedures will be discussed with those considering the Diaconate.   
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Do you like to work in the yard? We are looking for  a volunteer  
to help keep the flower beds weeded and looking nice. If you can help 
please call the office at 937-228-9272. Thank you for helping keep 
our parish grounds looking beautiful! 
 
We will be replacing two 20 ton air conditioners at the church 
and wanted to see if there are any parishioners who can assist us in 
identifying the project scope and reviewing bids. If you have  
experience in this area and would be willing to help please call the 
office 937-228-9272. Thank you for your help! 
 
Our wedding coordinator Cindy Luzar is retir ing and we are 
looking for someone to take her place. The wedding coordinator  
assists brides in coordinating activities at the rehearsal and the  
wedding. The position pays $100 per wedding. The candidate must 
have great interpersonal skills and excellent attention to detail. If you 
love weddings and helping others this may be just the position for 
you. Please call the rectory if you are interested 937-228-9272.  

 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

Generous Contributions for June 13, 2021 
 

       Weekend Offertory:                           Collection    
                                                                  $ 5,185.00 
        Charity:                           $    190.00 
      Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
      Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Rita Downs 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 
Marie Henry 
Rick Kaliney 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
Laura McHugh 
William Meikle 

Cheryl Anderson 
Betty Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Ken Belcher 
Michell Brown 
Bob Bruns 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Catherine DeMange 
John DeMange 

Mary Beth O’Connor 
Norma Pester 
Victor Polovskis 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Sharon Wenzel 
Mark Williams 
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